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José Gregorio Díaz 
      PREACHER 

REPORT OF THE  

MONTH AUGUST 2020 

 

The grace and mercy of God be with you. 

The brothers of the Church here send you greetings. 

We are grateful to God and to all of you for so much mercy towards us. 

For the glory of our great Lord and Savior, this month we began to meet 

again as a church on Sunday, after 5 long months the attendance on the 

meeting day has been very good. 

We have worked so that the brothers do not get discouraged and continue 

with their gaze fixed on Jesus, our Lord. 

This month I have also dedicated myself to visiting more of our indigenous 

brothers (Wayuu), they have not stopped meeting despite the pandemic. 
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We continue with weekly Bible studies, evangelism and visits with sick 

brothers. 

I ask for your prayers for our country so that our situation improves. 

I also ask for your prayers for the church in our country, also for my health 

and that of my family. 

This month has been a lot of work. 

Once again, thank you for all the help, God always multiply you. 

His brother and servant, Jose Gregorio Diaz. 

                                                                                       Peace and Mercy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


